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Annual Summer Carnival Fun at Shannon Oaks
Shannon Oaks Vancouver's recent carnival was a resounding success!

Families, friends, and residents came together for a day filled with

games, caricatures, popcorn and more. The event was a vibrant

celebration of community spirit and togetherness, showcasing the

essence of summer fun at Shannon Oaks Vancouver.

Baptist Housing Celebrates 60 years, 
and Counting

It started with a single location in South Vancouver.

Today, Baptist Housing has grown to 21 senior

living communities in British Columbia and

commemorates 60 years of impactful senior living.

Baptist Housing marked its rich history of serving

seniors today with a 60th anniversary celebration at

Clarendon Court, where it all started. With a

mission to create supportive environments where

seniors can thrive and experience an enhanced

quality of life, we serve more than 2,750 residents,

who are supported by over 2,500 team members. 

“From affordable seniors rental housing to

independent living, assisted living, and long-term

care, Baptist Housing continues to innovate and

adapt to meet the changing needs of seniors in

British Columbia,” shared CEO Marc Kinna. 

“With a focus on resident wellness, community

engagement, and spiritual well-being, Baptist

Housing remains a trusted leader in senior living

success. As we look to the future, Baptist Housing

remains dedicated to its mission of enriching the

lives of seniors and providing them with a place to

call home.” 

                  Garry Grams (Vice-Chair), Marc Kinna (CEO), Lorrie Wasyliw (Board Chair)

             Bik Yu Ma (107-year-old Clarendon Court resident) and Jackie Ross (Clarendon

Court resident) celebrated the 60th anniversary with a cake cutting ceremony 
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Let's  get social  -  Fol low us on social  media!

Team Appreciation Day across our communities

In addition to the 60th anniversary, we marked the occasion by

hosting team appreciation events throughout our communities.

Witnessing the joyous smiles of team members coming together

for barbecues, cake cutting, activities, and recognition was truly

amazing. It was also a fantastic time of bonding, connections and

showcasing the amazing spirit of our team. Thank you to everyone

for all your hard work in serving our ministry together over the

past year! Your efforts and dedication are truly appreciated!


